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Service Disruption Update— 
Culture Testing Restored 

 

 

Dear Regional Pathology Services Clients,  

 

We are currently in the recovery phase following the recent water-related incident that affected 

several analyzers in our Microbiology and Serology Laboratory. Restoration efforts are progressing 

steadily, and we are focused on resuming full testing capacity as quickly and safely as possible. 

 

Culture Testing— 

All culture testing has resumed within our laboratory.  Results will be returned based on client 

preferences previously established.  

• Continue to check RPS Pathways and interfaces for results from samples collected prior to 
May 26th.   

 

Other Impacted Testing— 

No updates to share at this time.  Analyzers are being validated with the goal of serology testing 
(ANA, Hepatitis, HIV, Syphilis, MMR, Varicella, etc.), being restored in early July. 
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